ELK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR MEETING
June 24, 2020

The Elk Township Supervisors regular scheduled meeting was called to order by Chairman Jeffrey Carlstrom with the
Pledge of Allegiance at 7:03 pm. Present were Supervisors Jeffrey Carlstrom, Kelly Ferrie, Secretary Sherry Moore and
Road Foreman Matthew Jewell (7:00 — 7:53 pm).

PUBLIC COMMENT: NONE

ROAD NEWS:

The road crew has been working on the truck that was purchased from Farmington Township. Supervisor Kelly
Ferrie made a motion to purchase red paint for the truck Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion
carried with two votes.

The road crew had to fix the main Hydraulic line on the tractor this week. They plan on starting to mow soon.

The backhoe needs fixed, it doesn’t have the power it should. Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to have the
road foreman call around to find someone that can fix it Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion
carried with two votes.

The road crew plans to finish oiling the roads this week. Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to put stone
down on the oil that the fire department purchases of their parking lot Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the motion.
Motion carried with two votes.

The road crew has tried to get the pump for the spreader bar working but there isn’t any spark. Supervisor Kelly
Ferrie made a motion to purchase an engine for the pump Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion
carried with two votes.

A drum of hydraulic fluid is needed at the garage. Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to purchase a drum
of hydraulic fluid Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the motion. Motion carried with two votes.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: NONE

BUSINESS MEETING:

The minutes & treasurer’s report from the regular scheduled Elk Township Supervisors meeting June 10, 2020
minutes were read and approved. Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to accept the minutes & treasurer’s
report from the June 10, 2020 regular meeting Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the motion. Motion carried with two
votes.

A building permit for Jackson was read and approved. A stormwater application for Wolfe was read and approved.
Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to sign the Wolfe stormwater application Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds
the motion. Motion carried with two votes.

The secretary was notified that the Elk Township Historical Society will have someone fixing a wall in the museum
soon and the electric to the building may have to be turned off for a few days. They will try to give her a few days
warning if they have to shut the electric off.

Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to pay the bills in the amount of $11,245.22 from the General Fund, and
Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with two votes.

Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:53 pm Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the
motion. Motion carried with two votes. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on July 8, 2020 at 7:00pm.
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